Ellens Green and Rudgwick Gardening Association

Press Release



10 March 2020

The eagerly awaited Spring Show of the Ellens Green and Rudgwick Gardening Association is on March 21st at the Ellens Green Memorial Hall (RH12 3AR). For keen flower growers, this is an opportunity to demonstrate their springtime skills, but there are also classes for Flower Arranging, Home Fare and a Young Person's Section. The show opens at 2.30pm and of course there'll be prizes and a raffle.

The EGRGA unites communities across the Surrey-Sussex border, and the Spring Show is always popular. The emphasis is on fun! Full details on the EGRGA's website gardenreg.org, where show entries can now be done online.

Richard Haigh, the Association's Chairman, says "We're a traditional association but we're keeping up with the times: we're particularly pleased that so many people are now entering the shows online. After months of grey weather, it'll be great to see so much floral colour at our Spring Show in Ellens Green."

<ends>

For more information:

John Sherlock 01403 823912 or visit www.gardenreg.org

For images: www.gardenreg.org/press

Background info:

The Ellens Green and Rudgwick Gardening Association (EGRGA) was founded in 1945 and organises spring, summer and autumn shows every year. They're all popular, the Summer Show being a classic village event with several marquees, brass band, dog show and lots of other activities. There's also an annual Plant Sale in May, which (along with various other activities) helps to fundraise.

2020 is the 75th anniversary of the Association.